From: Elaine Kennedy (DECC)

Sent: Friday 24 November 2023 15:22

To: 'ECE-Participation' <public.participation@un.org>

Cc: 'Fiona Marshall' <fiona.marshall@un.org>; Brendan Keenan (DECC)

Subject: Plan of Action for Decision VII/8i Progress Report

Dear Fiona,

Please find attached the Progress Report on Paragraph 4 (b) (i) and (b) (ii) of Decision VII/8i.

The public consultation on the AIE regulations can be found here.

Kind Regards,

Elaine

Elaine Kennedy

Assistant Principal Officer

Aarhus, Climate Adaptation and Citizen Engagement Division
An Roinn Comhshaoil, Aeraide agus Cumarsaide
Department of the Environment, Climate and Communications

29-31 Bothar Adelaide, Baile Atha Cliath, D02 X285
29-31 Adelaide Road, Dublin, D02 X285

T:

www.gov.ie/decc





